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Congratulations, Gaucho!
This quarter is drawing to an end, and with it, the 2020-2021 academic year. Many factors have made this

year a challenge, especially for our EOP students. Being a first-generation college student during an
unprecedented global pandemic has required incredible bravery, determination, and resilience. Be proud of
how you have made it through this quarter, through your effort, your focus, and your drive. We recognize
the strength it takes, for new students adjusting to an unusual first year of college to transfer students

adjusting to an online medium and graduating seniors planning for the next phase of their life. We
acknowledge your endurance despite all the hardships and tragedies that have occured this year. To all of
those whom we have the privilege of serving, we say congratulations and a job well done! From all of us at
EOP, we wish you luck on your finals and papers and will continue to serve you through our services into

Week 10 and summer. 

Check for our most up-to-date Qless Hours here!

Check out our Instagram campaigns!
Our cultural resource centers have been hard at work providing culturally relevant programming and

information. Click the images below to check out the campaigns by the AdCRC and the ARC. EOP Services
are still available for all students Week 10, Finals and Summer!

Updates on the AS/EOP Grant
We regret to inform you that the AS/EOP Grant funds have been exhausted for the 2020-2021

school year. Our counselors and peer mentors are still available to help you find other resources
on campus (including SMERF, Financial Crises Response Team, Basic Needs, Calfresh, AS
Legal Resource Center and others). Those with eligible expenses for the AS/EOP grant can

apply again beginning July 1, 2021.

Gauchos for Recovery is Hiring!

Have a great summer! Be safe and we hope you
will visit us in the fall!
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